
Good morning,  
 
I would like for you to consider removing homeschoolers from the language of both LD 1343 and LD 
1426. Studies show that private home education is working well. Funding homeschoolers blurs the lines 
between private and public education, destroys the innovative spirit of the option, will be a breeding 
ground for fraud, and is bound to introduce into the home the very problems that plague our public 
schools. 
 
We have made the choice and sacrifice to homeschool and we, the parents, are responsible for our 
children's funding of their educational materials, etc.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Robin


